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1/25/18 

Dear friend and fellow Comrade,  

Praise God. We are blessed by God as He has called All of us to be his servants and ambassadors 

in this work of great Harvest. In the midst of needs, we've experience His divine connection in 

the Ministry with pastors from different villages, key leaders and in Kenya at large. In the 

coming month we will be conducting leadership training in Evangelism and discipleship with 30 

pastors IN ONE OF THE VILLAGES, helping them build a healthy / firm churches.  

I would wish to say sorry for not being able to send you our monthly updates in good time due to 

the fact I lost my only laptop plus other household goods when our house was broken into last 

year, 2017 election year time. Pray with me. I am trust God to replace the laptop. 

 

WELCOME TO 2018, Blessed New Year! 

 

2018 IN FOCUS. 

We thank God as a team for His Goodness, Grace and Mercy during our partnership in Ministry 

in 2017 which helped us to achieve greater results to the glory of His name. 

 

A:  FAMILY 

1: We are trusting God to provide for our monthly needs.  

2. We also trust in provision of our two daughters’ schooling needs. 

 

B: MINISTRY. This year we want to expand and multiply in the region. We'll be moving to the  

3rd generation of our disciples and leaders. 

  1. KISUMU CITY - Is now divided into 5 zones, each is led by two associates who finished 

TOT in Dec. We seek to initiate SLTS or our package of trainings in each zone up to TOT. 

 2. MIGORI- There is an NLTC going on in KURIA- Nyabuhanse. 

 



3: HOMA BAY - We did vision casting in Kochia pastor’s fellowship and a package of our 

trainings will kick off in Feb. 2018. 

4: SIAYA - There are several churches that are ready to partner with in the area of training and 

church planting, like: New Alpha, ACK Lundha Parish, GOC etc. 

5: VIHIGA - Majengo pastors fellowship are ready for relaunch of our package of training. 

6: BUNGOMA, BUSIA, KAKAMEGA, KISII and NYAMIRA -  are still in our prayers for 

churches of Peace to open doors for the trainings.  

  7: SIGNIFICANT WOMAN - ACK St. Stephens women department in Ksm and Maseno 

west diocese are both ready to adopt the tool for training their women in ministry. 

  8: SIGNIFICANT MAN - Men were asking about their training. We'll plan and have one for 

them this year. 

 9: SPORTS MINISTRY -So far we've had 2 teams. But our aim is to have a team/s in every 

church where our trainings are done and then start a league. NB. We still need a lot in this area: 

like balls, shoes, uniforms, coaches and trophies. 

 10: MINISTRY Building: We urgently need your help to do some few repairs (1.some areas of 

our ministry building leak water when it rains. Also some of our iron sheets and timber are rotten 

or need repair. 2. Our benches are not in good condition, and we are in need of four black boards 

for writing. This will help in enhancing our ministry efficiently in the entire community. Please 

pray with us in this area, also SHALOM and HAPPY NEW YEAR 2018. 

 
Samuel Njiru, Evangelist and Indigenous Missionary 
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Only a life lived for others is a life worthwhile - Albert Einstein 
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